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o The LEP team has developed a LEP Program Charter — please send through any feedback/input on this to Susie

at sdunn@Ilandcarensw.org.au prior to 11 December.

« Moores Legal will be hosting a Governance & Compliance Essentials Workshop for NSW Landcare Groups this
Friday, 29 November 11.30am-12.30pm-— please register your interest via
sharedserviceshub@landcarensw.org.au

« Final Lunch and Learn for 2024 will be on Monday 9 December 1-2pm. Tenterfield Bushfire Protection Plan -
community preparation led by Granite Borders Landcare and community partnership. To register, please click
on this zoom link https://usO6web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMsf-ivpj4sE9UaCdaNXTOstlYZsbjUu3daG

o A draft Community of Practice Connection Schedule has been developed for 2024/25. Please provide feedback
on if this is a useful tool and we can ensure, we have an updated version available for the new year.

e The Shared Services Portal is now up and running and Olivia has delivered a number of online training sessions
for users in early in November. If you missed out and would like some further training/information on this
portal, please email Olivia on sharedserviceshub@landcarensw.org.au .

« Human Resources support: Paid Parental Leave legislation has been updated and is available here for your
interest.

e Landcare NSW Members and Membership support: With the departure of the Membership & Business Support
Officer, we are pleased to announce that the Secretary of the Board, Lyn Thomson, has stepped in to support
Members during this transitional period. Please continue to send membership and insurance enquiries to the
following email, which will be monitored and responded to by the Landcare NSW team
memberships@Ilandcarensw.org.au.

« Governance: A reminder that ACNC requires updated contacts for responsible people (board/committee
members) following your AGM if there are any changes. *Please note, due date for the 2024 Annual
Information Statement is 31 January 2025.

« The following portal for the Private Land Conservation Matters project lists upcoming events and information
on events already delivered. This is a great resource and may be of interest to Local Landcare Coordinators
https://plcm.landcarensw.net.au/

e The 2025 Bob Hawke Landcare Award is closing soon for nominations! This is a chance to celebrate an
individual, group or organisation that that has demonstrated excellence in sustainable agriculture and natural
resource management. The award winner will receive $30,000 to further develop their knowledge and skills in
sustainable land management to enable an even stronger contribution to Landcare. Applications close 31
December 2024. Go to: https://bobhawkelandcareaward.com.au/

« Please note, the Landcare NSW office will be closed Friday 20 December- Monday 6 January 2025.
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